
Dear ICRC: 
  
I live in Northwest Hills and support the commission’s November 6, 2013 final map with regard to 
District 10. I identify much more with central Austin and want city council representation that 
understands my needs and my family’s needs for traffic, police, development, and school district 
issues. 
  
Thank you for volunteering your time and energy for this important work. 
  
All best, 
Andrea Abel 
 


